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His Virtue 

Sheikh-ul-Islam Allahshukur Pashazadeh 

Chairman of the Organizing Committee of 

the Baku Global Summit of religious leaders on the margins of COP29, 

Chairman of the Caucasus Muslims Board 
 

          I would like to extend to your Virtue my highest greetings and best wishes for continued health, 

wellness and success. 

Your Vurtue, 

I am writing to express my profound gratitude for the invaluable opportunity to participate the Baku 

Global Summit of religious leaders on the margins of COP29, Baku Azerbaijan. It was indeed an 

honor and a pleasure to engage in meaningful discussions and exchange insightful ideas for the good 

and benefit of tolerance, peace and sustainability in earth. 

Please allow me to express my sincere gratitude for Azerbaijan’s interest in spreading the values of 

tolerance and peace. We also would like to commend your Virtue’s expertise and enthusiasm in  

interfaith, dialog between religions and support for Tolerance and Peace, that left a lasting 

impression on us. We would be honored to continue to work closely with your Virtue and the Great 

Country of Azerbaijan and the Global Summit for religious leader for the benefit of humanity. 

We look forward to the prospect of working together in furthering our common vision of a more 

tolerant and peaceful world. Please accept, your Virtue the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

                                         Ahmed Bin Mohamed Aljarwan 
President of the Global Council for Tolerance and Peace 

 


